Important Certificate Information
Dear Student

You will be able to collect your certificates during November. The specific details will be published on our website, and we will also send a text to your parent or carer when they are available. 
Certificates must be collected in person and signed for by you.  We will not post certificates. 
Please note: Students who choose to collect certificates during our busy exam periods may be asked to return at a more convenient time.  
We are required by the examination boards to keep your certificates on file for one year, after which we are allowed to dispose of them. Please be aware we cannot be held responsible for certificates not collected within 12 months.  
IMPORTANT

Awarding bodies cannot provide full replacement certificates. If you have lost or not claimed your certificate you can request a Certifying Statement of Results from the appropriate examination board.  A substantial fee will be charged for this service – between £50 - £70 per certificate per exam board.  
As you may need to present your certificates as proof of achievement to future employers, universities, and any possible emigration applications, it is extremely important to collect certificates as soon as possible and store all certificates safely.

I hope that you have a lovely break over the summer and wish you well in your future endeavours.

Kind regards
Ms Haynes
Exam Officer  
Stockland Green School 

